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Staff: 
Mrs Gilbey – Beech Class Teacher                   Mrs Atkinson 
Miss Walton – Sycamore Class Teacher           Mrs Smith 

Date: Friday 6th September 2024 

Welcome back! 
 
It has been lovely to welcome back your children to their new classes this week. We have been 
getting to know the children, completing some lovely work for our classroom displays and lots 
more fun activities. It has been wonderful to find out some of the fun things that you have all 
been up to over the summer also! They have settled well into their new class routines and we are on 
our way to having a wonderful year. 
 
We are looking forward to meeting you on Wednesday afternoon next week for our Meet and 
Greet. We will be doing this talk together, with Miss Walton touching base slightly with SATS and 
the Whitby residential towards the end of the meeting. We will both also be available in 
classrooms prior to the meeting, and for 5-10 minutes after. The meeting will begin at 4:40pm in 
Miss Walton’s classroom. 
 
Class pages are also now up and running. These will be updated regularly, with more curriculum 
information coming soon. Newsletters will appear here weekly (not printed every week). Children 
will be shown the newsletters in class also.  
Beech Class homework: 

• Reading – children should aim to read at least 5 times a week and this can be recorded in 
the reading section of their new school diary. 

• Spellings – Your child will have a list of spellings in their diary to learn ready for either a 
test or dictation piece next Friday. 

Sycamore Class homework: 
• Spellings – Your child will have 10 spellings in their work diaries that they need to revise 

ready to be tested next Friday. We go through these words as a class as part of 
handwriting on a Monday, and spellings on a Tuesday and Wednesday. 

• Reading - Children should aim to read at least 5 times a week and this can be recorded in 
the reading section of their new school diary. Please sign this off if you can, as children 
will receive a take care token for their reads. 

• Times tables challenge – See how quickly you can complete the times tables challenge. 
Don’t want to time yourself? No worries. Work at your own speed if you wish. Please note – 
the sheet does say ‘Year 5’ as this is a recap activity!  

Key dates coming up: 
Please refer to the weekly at a glance and headteacher newsletters for these, as linked below. 
Headteacher Newsletter 
Weekly at a glance 

Have a wonderful weekend, 
Miss Walton and Mrs Gilbey 😊  

https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/weekly-newsletters-20242025/
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/stream/newsletters/full/1/-/

